
Welcome to  

Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
June 9, 2024 
Vol. XXV     No. 23 

 

9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.”  Rom. 12:12 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            John Ivan Byler 
 Congregational Singing                                  Ivan Godoy 
 Message in Song                                               SCMC Mass Choir 
 A Worship Challenge                                       Lloyd Kauffman 

                               ---------------------------------       
NOON:  Fellowship Meal for all at the pavilion in Rushville.** 

 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Johann Hershberger 
Hosts Today:    Fellowship Meal at Rushville 
Usher in Charge: Russel Shirk 

 

THIS WEEK  
Today – SCMC concludes their annual Virginia Camp on our campus. 
      3:00 pm and 6:30 pm – SCMC Choral Fest at Bridgewater CoB. 
 

Friday, 6:00 pm -- Youth meet at Frank & Ann’s to carpool for camping 
overnight.   

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
June 12, 7:00 pm – Covenant Signing for all CMF members. 
June 16 – Baby Dedication.  Contact John Ivan if you wish to participate. 
June 21, 5-7 pm – Pancake, Sausage gravy, Hash brown casserole supper as a  
          CMF Youth Fundraiser in Cafeteria.  Donation-based.  Eat-in or Take-out. 
June 23 – “Guess Who’s Coming for Supper” See yellow sheet in your  
          mailbox!  Be a Host or a Guest and respond to Julia S. by TODAY. 
July 26-28 – BMA Convention in Shipshewana, IN 
August 30-31 – Leadership Development Seminar at RCF.   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 A weekly prayer meeting is at 9 am each Sunday in Room CH-2.   

 WELCOME SHENANDOAH CHRISTIAN MUSIC CAMP to Calvary!  We pray 
that all have been blessed in this full and busy week, culminating today!   

 **Fellowship Meal today will be at the Rushville Pavilion.  Music Camp 
guests and all others are invited to join us.  Sloppy Joes, cole slaw, buns, 
drink and paperware are provided; bring sides and desserts.   

 Congratulations to Ivan & Alissa Godoy on the birth of Francesca Paige 
on June 2, weighing 8 lb 1 oz.  A basket for her “Diaper Shower” is in the 
hall – no “Luvs” brand, please.   

 Brochures are in your mailboxes as an invitation to attend the 25th 
annual convention of BMA on July 26-28 in Shipshewana, IN.  

 Applications for membership have been approved by the LT for Jason & 
Amy King and for Jordan and Kayla Knicely.  Comments or questions 
may be directed to the LT. 

 Calvary Medical Aid is due on Sunday, June 30th.  Couples $620; Singles 
$310.  Make checks payable to CALVARY MEDICAL AID. 

 Copies of the CMF Covenant are in members’ mailboxes.  This will be 
reviewed in our June 12 meeting prior to signing for another year.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Henry & Deb Blank 
DNI President 

 Katelyn graduated from Sattler on May 18, and that weekend Deb and I helped Cody and Katelyn 
move to Dover, Ohio.  Cody started a job as I.T. director in a local Ohio company. Katelyn will be 
teaching high school at Legacy Christian School this next school year.  Pray for them as they 
settle into a new community, church, and occupations.  

 Josh recently transitioned to Life X Marketing as a website developer. The team all works remotely 
so that gives him so nice flexibility. It seems like a really good company and he is quite happy with 
the job.  Pray for him as he settles into his new job.   

 Allison is graduating with an associate  degree in Applied Linguistics from a community college 
and is transferring this fall to Queens College to finish her bachelor’s  degree. She is planning to 
quit Chick-fil-A this summer.  Pray for her in these transitions. 

 Henry, Deb, and Vanessa are leaving the end of June for an annual field visit to Cambodia and 
Mongolia.  We are looking forward to seeing Dewey and Stacy and boys again.  Vanessa has 
made a really good connection with the boys, and they are always excited when she comes to 
visit.  We will be gone for about 2 1/2 weeks, returning just a little over a week before the 
Convention board meetings.  Pray that we can be encouragement and a blessing to the teams in 
Cambodia and Mongolia.  Pray for energy and grace for a very busy summer.  

 Pray that in all of our traveling we can invest well in our church and local community.   
Blessings, Henry Blank   

Offering last Sunday:  $6,113.00           Regular Offering:    $5,313.00 
         J&A Fund:  $200.       D&S Fund: $100       Building Fund:     $500. 
Attendance last Sunday:   96   

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message:  John Ivan Byler     Hostess:  Hope Helmuth 
Cleaning:  Becki Smucker & Kate Troyer               Usher in Charge:  Jerry Martin 
Missionary Supporters: Sherman & Julia S.         Mowing: Stanley G. & Bruce K.  



 
                C O M M U N I T Y  /  S E R V I C E   O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
The West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.  On April 25 84 households were served nearly 1,500 lb. non-perishable 
food plus beef, eggs, bread, vouchers for milk and fruit, etc.   
           Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35  . 

 
 
 
 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker         Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
              Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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